
Middle School sports are underway for the winter season.
We are lucky that we are able to promote solid numbers for

girls basketball, boys basketball, and wrestling. Good Luck to
our Girls Basketball and Boys Basketball teams as they play

their first games today.



Today is the last Club Day for the first semester. In January,
students will pick new clubs for the second semester,

allowing them to explore a different interest.



The middle school participated in the Trees for Troops
Pajama Dress Down Day on November 23, 2022. Between

Pajama Day contributions and additional donations, our
school raised $463.70 for Trees for Troops. This will cover

the cost of 15 trees that will be given to armed forces
members and their families this holiday season.  
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